3-13-2024 - Reno City Council Meeting - Item #A.3 Public Comment

First Name Last Name Representing Support Oppose Concerned Total PC Address Phone Number Ward Email Address Date
1 3 16 20

Sally Tate 1 None Provided None Provided None Provided saltate@gmail.com March 4, 2024 12:47 PM
Ryan Henderson 1 None Provided None Provided None Provided ryhenderson1975@gmail.com February 28, 2024 6:31 PM
George Zaikowski 1 None Provided None Provided None Provided gzsuperhawk@frontier.com March 1, 2024 9:56 AM
Abigail Kirst 1 None Provided None Provided None Provided sunhog4@aol.com March 2, 2024 1:58 PM
Ralph Whitten 1 1165 Dutch Hollow TRL, Reno 89523 5303682870 None Provided rwhitten@nevadanano.com March 3, 2024 12:12 PM
Brian Erbis 1 None Provided None Provided None Provided brian.erbis@brianerbis.nyc March 4, 2024 4:21 PM
Debra Whitlock-Lax Bethel AME Church 1 2655 Rock Blvd. Sparks NV 89431 4087267200 None Provided pdebz@bethelamesparks.com March 5, 2024 3:04 PM
Art Sai 1 None Provided None Provided None Provided Arthene1011 mail.com March 6, 2024 8:08 AM
Darius Fiore 1 None Provided None Provided None Provided dfiore98@gmail.com March 6, 2024 2:14 PM
Abigail Kirst 0 3363 Skyline Blvd, Reno NV None Provided None Provided sunhog4@aol.com March 6, 2024 3:27 PM
Jessica Capdeville 1 None Provided 7753037258 None Provided pietersjl@hotmail.com March 10, 2024 9:24 PM
Kristine Maupin 1 100 Clear Creek Court, 89502 None Provided Washoe County kmodzele@yahoo.com March 4, 2024 9:32 AM
Cindi Chandler 1 6184 Carriage House Way None Provided Ward 2 cindicha@msn.com March 5, 2024 3:55 AM
Jessica Maddox 1 None Provided None Provided Ward 1 None Provided March 5, 2024 9:24 PM
Joshua Mittendorf 1 None Provided None Provided Ward 1 None Provided March 5, 2024 9:44 PM
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None Provided
None Provided
None Provided
None Provided
None Provided
None Provided

7753546867
7757877986
7752873082
7753342121
7753342099
7755275111

None Provided
None Provided
None Provided
None Provided
None Provided
None Provided

March 1, 2024 2:41 PM
March 6, 2024 9:43 AM
March 7, 2024 9:57 AM
March 1, 2024 1:43 PM
March 12, 2024 1:54 PM
March 12, 2024 2:58 PM



Fw: Proposed Moana Pool Locker Room Plans

Barbara Aufiero <AufieroB@reno.gov>
Wed 3/6/2024 3:27 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>
Cc:City Clerk <CityClerk@reno.gov>

Forwarded to Public Comment Email.

Okay to delete.

From: Doug Thornley <ThornleyD@reno.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 2:47 PM

To: City Clerk <CityClerk@reno.gov>

Subject: Fw: Proposed Moana Pool Locker Room Plans

From: sunhog4@aol.com <sunhog4@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 2:06 PM

To: Doug Thornley <ThornleyD@reno.gov>
Subject: Proposed Moana Pool Locker Room Plans

Re: Locker Room Design Flaw at new Moana Springs Pool
Dear Reno City Council, City Manager and Parks and Recreation Director
I &/or my family are members of a local swimming user group who expect to use the new Moana pool.

I am aware of the current design of the locker rooms at the new Moana pool, and I request that you significantly increase the floor area,
lockers, and bench seating space in the private changing area of this facility. This could be done by installing a wall to make the current
design of an open public viewable locker area part of the private locker room area.

I understand Sierra Nevada Community Aquatics has attempted to initiate such an improvement with City personnel by voicing user groups’
concerns regarding the insufficient private changing areas of both locker rooms. Based on expected usage, these features at Moana are much
worse than any other aquatic facility in the region, especially when compared to Carson Aquatic Facility (which is more than five times
better than Moana in this regard).

I request that you authorize significant improvements to these locker rooms now, before the project is completed. I/we understand this may
delay completion of the facility and come at a higher cost. The future legacy of this facility is more important to us, as it should be to you,
than a quick and flawed finish (in swimming terms that would be a DQ). Make Moana Better!

Thank you for your attention to this important community matter.

Abigail R. Kirst
3363 Skyline Blvd
Reno NV



Moana Springs Locker Rooms

Abigail Kirst <sunhog4@aol.com>
Sat 3/2/2024 1:58 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Reno City Council, City Manager and Parks and Recreation Director

| request that you significantly increase the floor area, lockers, and bench seating space in the private
changing area of the Moana Springs pool. Based on expected usage the area dedicated to these uses in
the current plans is severely lacking.

While | understand this may delay completion of the facility and come at a higher cost, | request you
authorize significant improvements now, before the project is completed. The future legacy of this facility
is more important than a quick and flawed finish.

Make Moana Better!

Sincerely,
Abigail R. Kirst

Sent from my iPhone



FW: Feedback for City of Reno

Jennifer Pawliszyn <Pawliszyn)@reno.gov>
Wed 3/6/2024 8:08 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>
Cc:Karina Mercier <MercierK@reno.gov>

Good morning,

We received this feedback on the website, which appears best suited for public comment. Please see
below.

Thank youl!

¥* Jennifer Pawliszyn, M.A. — PHIL E.L.P.
(She/Her/Hers)

Lead Citizen Service Representative

. 4 City Manager’s Office- Innovation & Experience
Pawliszyn)@reno.gov

1 E. First St., Reno, NV 89501

RENO Reno.Gov | Connect with us: ODEOOO®

From: City of Reno <reno@enotify.visioninternet.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2024 5:08 PM

To: Webmaster <Webmaster@reno.gov>

Subject: Feedback for City of Reno

You have received this feedback from Art Sai < Arthene1011@gmail.com > for the following
page:

https://www.reno.gov/community/city-of-reno-calendar

RE : Parks : empty lots should be parks ( low maintenance plants, even annuals, maybe lawn )
'til land use of empty lots is determined & developed, completed. Chain link looks awful;
unwelcoming to visitors that visit casinos. ( I'm a long time resident of Reno } | was born in Reno
over 70 years ago. ) | tried to find the before March 15 survey ( reno.gov parks improvements )
mentioned during Greg Neft's Reno Talks Live @ 3p.m on kkoh 780am radio. Txt : 775-741-
6500


https://www.mypronouns.org/
mailto:PawliszynJ@reno.gov
https://www.reno.gov/
https://www.facebook.com/cityofreno
https://www.facebook.com/cityofreno
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https://www.instagram.com/cityofreno/
http://linkedin.com/company/city-of-reno
http://linkedin.com/company/city-of-reno
https://www.youtube.com/cityofreno
https://www.youtube.com/cityofreno
https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/nv/reno/city-of-reno-2/
https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/nv/reno/city-of-reno-2/
https://www.pinterest.com/cityofreno/
https://www.pinterest.com/cityofreno/
mailto:Arthene1011@gmail.com
https://url.usb.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/2FMeCB1GPzH7n7jJIzW9L_?domain=reno.gov

Devon Reese's and Hillary Schieve's Spending

brian.erbis@brianerbis.nyc <brian.erbis@brianerbis.nyc>
Mon 3/4/2024 4:21 PM
To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

This matter re: the spending of Devon Reese and Hillary Schieve with approvals by Doug Thornley
needs to be investigated along with other associated stories to this series of articles:

https://thisisreno.com/2024/02/reno-city-council-member-devon-reese-big-spending-harvard-dc/

This spending was frivolous and solely for personal enrichment and a classic case of fraud, waste and
abuse. Absolutely absurd.

This matter needs to be investigated.

| would like to discuss this matter with the appropriate official.

Brian Erbis, M.A., CFE

NV Private Investigator

Owner and Qualifying Agent

Brian Erbis Consulting LLC

www.brianerbis.nyc
https://www.linkedin.com/in/brian-erbis-consultant/
646-801-2115

NV PILB lic#4253

https://www.credly.com/badges/1b42b374-cd7a-444d-b276-97f701d958f3/public_url

BRIAN ERBIS CONSULTING LLC

Schedule a virtual consultation/meeting:
https://calendly.com/brian-erbis-consulting



https://url.usb.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/s-NqCR8vPWHvxpr4cQt1pu?domain=thisisreno.com
https://url.usb.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/ZwRiCM7nJ0hq7L5BHk3sRD?domain=brianerbis.nyc
https://url.usb.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/Ck-1CN7oYPh0zQNkcjC_s5?domain=linkedin.com/
https://url.usb.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/8dLqCVJz71SxYElqfEWyrk?domain=credly.com
https://url.usb.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/paLuCQAr6VCkYK6viAVQQ_?domain=calendly.com

Fw: Divestment from genocide

Barbara Aufiero <AufieroB@reno.gov>
Wed 3/6/2024 3:26 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>
Cc:City Clerk <CityClerk@reno.gov>

Forwarded to Public Comment email for next council meeting.

Okay to delete.

From: Doug Thornley <ThornleyD@reno.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 2:47 PM

To: City Clerk <CityClerk@reno.gov>

Subject: Fw: Divestment from genocide

From: Darius Fiore <dfiore98 @gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 2:14 PM

To: Vicki Van Buren <VanBurenV@reno.gov>; Matthew Taylor <TaylorM@reno.gov>; Doug Thornley
<ThornleyD@reno.gov>; Mayor <Mayor@reno.gov>; Devon Reese <reesed@reno.gov>; Jenny Brekhus
<BrekhusJ@reno.gov>; Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>; Miguel Martinez <MartinezMi@reno.gov>; Meghan
Ebert <EbertM@reno.gov>; Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>

Subject: Divestment from genocide

Hello all,

It has come to my attention that the City of Reno currently invests over 4 million dollars in companies
that are playing a direct role in the ethnic cleansing of the Gaza Strip and profiting from the genocide
of Palestinians therein.

As a constituent and taxpayer | stand with my community in demanding complete divestment from
Caterpillar, Lockheed-Martin, Chevron, Intel, and any other corporations that are complicit in the act of
genocide. The corporations listed above are all also major contributors to climate change and
degradation locally and globally, making this a doubly important decision.

Please make the right choice and stand up for the planet and its people.



Re: Barbwire for 3-6-2024

Debra Whitlock-Lax <pdebz@bethelamesparks.com>

Tue 3/5/2024 3:04 PM

To:barbano@frontpage.reno.nv.us <barbano@frontpage.reno.nv.us>

Cc:sparkstribune.eric@gmail.com <sparkstribune.eric@gmail.com>

| am uncomfortable with this article. It stirs contention and strife. While every person has a right to
free speech and opinion, we have a right to be kind and full of grace. We live in the era of cancel
culture and making everything a battlefield. | am meeting Mr. Jacob's this week. | am pray that Mr.
Jacobs is willing to work out a viable solution that works for both of us and more importantly - our
community. | do hope that you will paint me in this light rather than some slayer of a Goliath. We
need to encourage communities to sit across the table from one another and talk. We have yet to do
that.

Sincerely,

Rev. Dr. Debra A. Whitlock Lax, Pastor
Bethel AME Church

2655 Rock Blvd.

Sparks, NV 89431

Cell: 408 726 7200
Email: pdebz@bethelamesparks.com
Zoom Link

Feel free to call me PDebz

NOTE: This transmission contains information which is confidential. The information is intended to be
for the exclusive use of the planned recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that any
disclosure, copying, distribution or other use of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this transmission in error, please notify the sender immediately.

On Tue, Mar 5, 2024 at 11:58 AM <barbano@frontpage.reno.nv.us> wrote:
Barbwire by Andrew Quarantino Barbano (775) 747-0544
For the 3-6-2024 Sparks Tribune

986 words including bio note.

Editor: If possible, please italicize "Esté bien. Haga infierno." at the
end.

"Jhotel" and "T-Rumpian” and "descamisados" and "unJust" have been
intentionally so expressed.

Thank you.


mailto:pdebz@bethelamesparks.com
https://url.usb.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/Rmr_C1VkG5SMZDAZHLcg6O?domain=us02web.zoom.us
mailto:barbano@frontpage.reno.nv.us

TITLE: Jinxed Jacobs Juice Job Joylessly Junked

The Reno City Council got religion last week when some sainted soul
scuttled (or at least postponed) the assassination attempt against
Bethel African Methodist Episcopal Church.

The brahmins of city hall were ready to give carpetbagger Jacobs
Entertainment a chunk of city land for purposes unknown.

Rev. Dr. Debra A. Whitlock-Lax, Pastor of Bethel AME Church in Sparks,
sent up warning flares and sank the Jacobs juice job. With a little help
from her friends.

Her Sparks church also owns its 119 year-old, National Registry of

Historic Places progenitor. Alas, it stands near JacobsWorld downtown.
One Jeff Jacobs (who changed the name of the Sands Regency Hotel to his
first initial -- T-Rumpian, eh wot?), has bulldozed much of Reno's West

4th Street into vacant lots.

His minions announced that they did so because the aging motels of
yesteryear were infested with mold, vermin...and poor people?
Apparently, living on the streets is preferable to having a roof over
your head. They have yet to make similar allegations against the church.

Only a cynic might suspect that Jacobs had ulterior motives. Vacant lots
pay far less in property taxes and fees than improved land. But I'm sure
that had nothing to do with evicting the descamisados (Spanish for the

desperate poor, literally "shirtless ones"; "camisa" means shirt).

Was it just coincidence that the day after city hall was supposed to
rubber stamp the land grab that Jacobs announced an "affordable housing"
project a block or so from the Jhotel?

Jacobs is doing a deal with the Reno Housing Authority which manages low
income housing government programs. The waiting list is usually two to
three years, when applications are even open for additional names.

"As part of the deal, rents for units in the new affordable housing
project will not exceed 80 percent of market rate rents," the Reno
Gazette-Journal reported on Feb. 29.

"The proposed new apartments are not considered low income," the RGJ
added. So "affordable" is just PR spin.

In order to acquire a 60-unit downtown apartment complex from RHA,
Jacobs has promised spend $20 million on a 65-unit "affordable” (?)



housing project in the same area starting construction no later than
2028.

Taxpayers should expect a lot more than five additional apartments for
$20 million. I'm sure it will provide nicer accommodations, but the cost
for each additional dwelling comes in at $4 million. Economists might
say the marginal benefit is a bit expensive.

I've lived here since 1971 and I've seen developers come and go. They
always make big promises. If something doesn't happen as planned, chalk
it up to unforeseen circumstances.

A year or two from now, Mr. Jacobs may get a monster offer from Wall
Street megabillionaire speculators and retire to a private island. Empty
Lots R Us.

Reno and Sparks have seen the future and it looks like apartments
designed like minimum security prisons, emulating the fashion
sensibility of Cold War Communist East Berlin. (Barbwire 11-15-2023)

Based on so many other big announcements that underwhelmed and
underperformed, if they performed at all, city hall and the housing gods
better hire some damn good lawyers to make sure that J doesn't stand for
jinx. Or "just kidding."

WHITED SEPULCHER DEPT. As | reported last week, Jacobs lawyer Gordon
Garrett sent me an e-mail asserting that my bulletin containing the
rallying cry from Rev. Dr. Whitlock-Lax was "Completely false. | would
appreciate the opportunity to provide you with correct information.”

| thanked him for his response and asked for the material. I'm still
waiting. At Reno City Hall last Wednesday with news cameras rolling, Mr.
Garrett was all sweetness and light. He even shook hands with the good
reverend. Nary was heard a discouraging word. Alleluia.

Beware more skulduggery when no one's watching.

HOPE FOR THE POSTAL SERVICE. President Biden has nominated former Boston
mayor and secretary of labor Marty Walsh to serve on the U.S. Postal

Service Board of Governors. He is currently executive director of the

National Hockey League Players Association, the athletes' union.

Only a majority of the board can remove the postmaster general. The post
has been held since 2020 by MAGA Postmaster Generalissimo Louis the
Clueless DeJoy. His first official act was ordering that mail processing
machines worth millions be junked. (I'm starting to feel a rash every

time | type a "J.")

Three decades or so back, a first-class stamp could get your letter



anywhere in the country within two days. It now takes two days or more
to just get from Sparks to Reno.

As noted in last week's Barbwire, DeJoyless wants to move this region's
mail processing from Reno to West Sacramento, destroying postal voting
in the process.

Just look at the past weekend with cars and trucks iced and sliding if
they moved at all over Donner Pass. Accidents have been epidemic.

Other than the Tribune, northwestern Nevada newspapers are printed in
California. With Donner closed, that has meant no papers for four to

five days. Not everyone has the Internet, a marginal substitute for the
speed and comprehension fostered by the printed word. That kind of delay
can be fatal to mailed ballots which have very tight deadlines in order

to get postmarked and counted. Washoe County's voter registrar has
warned us.

Just in whose interest might it be to keep people's votes from counting?
Just in whose interest might it be to make it as hard as possible for

the average person to cast a ballot?

| refuse to type the name of He-Who-Must-Not-Be-Named.

It all seems so unJust. Or a just a bad joke.

Vaxx up, stay safe, pray for Ukraine and almost 100 other currently
war-torn lands.

Be well. Raise hell. / Esté bien. Haga infierno.

Andrew Quarantino Barbano is a 55-year Nevadan and editor of
Nevadalabor.com, CesarChavezNevada.com and MississippiWestnv.org/
Barbwire by Barbano has originated in the Tribune since 1988. E-mail
<barbano@frontpage.reno.nv.us>

CWA 9413/AFL-CIO
BRWR BB3/6 JJustice/brwr/opsn24 & 24A

-30-


https://url.usb.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/XApIC2Gl76IpmJ2ms1CBsK?domain=mississippiwestnv.org/
mailto:barbano@frontpage.reno.nv.us

Warehouse Construction

(null) gzsuperhawk <gzsuperhawk@frontier.com>
Fri 3/1/2024 9:56 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Good Morning,

| would like to voice my concerns regarding the new warehouse complex being built on the corner of S
Virginia St and Mt Rose Highway and the impact it will have on Veterans Parkway. | am concerned about
the amount of freight trucks using Veterans instead of 580 and the noise and increase of traffic at all
hours of the day and night. Neighborhoods should not be impacted by the increase noise and traffic
when trucks can and should use 580. Hopefully the government entities that control Veterans Parkway
will consider residents and come up with a solution to mitigate the increase of noise and traffic that
could occur. Maybe ban commercial traffic or at the very least lower the speed limit to 35 mph from
South Meadows and not allow truck traffic from 7:00 PM to 7:00 AM.

Thank You,

George Zaikowski

Sent from my iPad



Soccer field allocation

Jessica Pieters-Capdeville <pietersjl@hotmail.com>
Sun 3/10/2024 9:24 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Dear City of Reno Council Members,
The soccer field allocation in Reno is horribly unfair. City resources are for all
residents and the fields are not being distributed to all the clubs evenly. Permits to
use city fields should be distributed equally and fairly. Fields should be rotated
among interested groups to ensure fairness and equity. An independent body, not
conflicted with personal and business interest, should review and allocate fields to
leagues and clubs that represent the interests, growth, and opportunities for all
residents. Thank you for your time and | hope this matter is looked at carefully as it is
affecting many children and familys in the Reno/Sparks area.

Jessica Capdeville
775—303—7258




Inadequate Snow plowing impacting public safety

Ralph Whitten <rwhitten@nevadanano.com>
Sun 3/3/2024 12:12 PM
To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

My name is Ralph Whitten, residing at 1165 Dutch Hollow TRL, Reno 89523, part of Sierra Canyon (Del
Webb) and Somersett. | am writing to make sure that the council and the mayor are aware of the
inadequate and unsafe snow removal in my area. Today, as is common several times most winters, we
have over 2 feet of snow on our street. The street has not been cleared since the storm started in
earnest 36 hours ago. The streets in this area slope up from Del Webb Parkway making it difficult or
impossible for even 4-wheel drive equipment with chains to travel uphill to reach this area. In fact,
several high clearance, 4-wheel drive vehicles became stuck on the street over the last 24 hours.

This represents a significant loss of public services for the elderly residents of this area. Emergency
responses such as Medical, Police, and Fire response would be unnecessarily difficult or impossible
under the current conditions — responses would be significantly delayed or obstructed by the lack of
basic snow removal services. Imagine Fire, Police or EMT vehicles having to be abandoned 2 mile
from the incident after becoming stuck in the snow or stuck behind other stranded vehicles. In addition,
the first responders face unnecessary personal safety hazards if a response were required.

| recognize that the western part of the city is a bit different than the portions further to the east, but it is
time for the City of Reno to recognize the differences and take steps to ensure that the basic public
services funded by our tax dollars are available to my family and my neighbors when it snows. | further
recognize that equipment for snow removal is expensive, and if it has been deprioritized as a budget
control effort, | applaud such fiscal responsibility.  If this is the case, perhaps private contactors could
augment city equipment for snow removal as is common in cities across the country.

| believe it would be a reasonable service to the many taxpayers in Somersett and Del Webb to open the
roads at least minimally every 12 hours. Even 1 or 1 1/2 plowed lanes would allow emergency access.

Respectfully,

Ralph Whitten
530 368 2870



Moana Springs Locker Rooms

Ryan Henderson <ryhenderson1975@gmail.com>
Wed 2/28/2024 6:31 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Reno City Council, City Manager and Parks and Recreation Director

| request that you significantly increase the floor area, lockers, and bench seating space in the private
changing area of the Moana Springs pool. Based on expected usage the area dedicated to these uses
in the current plans is severely lacking.

While | understand this may delay completion of the facility and come at a higher cost, | request you

authorize significant improvements now, before the project is completed. The future legacy of this
facility is more important than a quick and flawed finish.

Make Moana Better!



Fw: Bella Vista Ranch Development amendment to the PUD and plan to curt off water
supply for wildlife

Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>
Tue 3/5/2024 4:25 PM

To:Reno Planning Commission <RenoPlanningCommission@reno.gov>
Cc:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

0 1 attachments (35 KB)

Development and water.pdf;

Please log this as public comment for Planning Commission.

From: Sally Tate <saltate@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 12:47 PM

To: Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Cc: saltate@gmail.com <saltate@gmail.com>

Subject: Bella Vista Ranch Development amendment to the PUD and plan to curt off water supply for wildlife



TO: RENO Planning Commissioners
City Council Members, City manager, and Mayor
From: Sally P. Tate
Date: 3-4-2024
Re: Bella Vista Ranch Developers amendment to the PUD, and plan to cut off 100% of water supply
for our wild horses by fencing off the area and not creating any access for survival.

We live in the Great Basin region which is a spectacular area and allows us to enjoy nature year round.
We have chosen to live here and appreciate the beauties of nature—our geography-mountains, varied
terrain, vegetation, and the habitat where all our animals, insects, reptiles live.

I am not opposed to development in our region, but it must be smart and we MUST protect our
ecosystems and sustain our habitat. This not only includes our vegetation, but water supply. A
developer must respect our ecosystem and not create destruction for all types of wildlife. It is not just
about the horses.

As more development encroaches on undeveloped lands, it is even more important to sustain our
habitats and ecosystems.

If developers want to build in Nevada, then show respect for our land and help protect it. We don't
want development to look like California. Just look at all the homes built below the San Gabriel
Mountains and San Bernardino Mountains, stretching for miles upon miles, and I wonder where all the
water is coming from to supply these homes.

We must create and approach developments which factor in all the aspects of our great basin
sustainability. If it means allowing water supply access to border developments and allow easements
for animal access, then it should and must be provided. It seems simple to me. Why fight it?

We are losing more green space and creating more pavements, which has a great affect on our
temperature and habitat in which we all live.

Save what makes Nevada and Reno most special!



2643::Voice Message From: Cisco Unity Connection Messaging System (917753342121)

Donoma Unity <DonomaUnity@reno.gov>
Fri 3/1/2024 1:43 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

[I]J 1 attachments (79 KB)

VoiceMessage.wav;
Voice Message delivered by Donoma OneVoice

From: 917753342121
Click to Call 917753342121

Yeah, Mrs. Anderson you to eat garbage can food because | can't afford to feed her.
(Transcription with medium confidence)

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments is privileged and confidential
information intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you have received
this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone or e-mail, and then
please destroy all content contained within this communication from your files. Thank you.


tel:+1 917753342121

2646::Voice Message From: Cisco Unity Connection Messaging System (917753546867)

Donoma Unity <DonomaUnity@reno.gov>
Fri 3/1/2024 2:41 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

0l 1 attachments (1 MB)

VoiceMessage.wav;
Voice Message delivered by Donoma OneVoice

From: 917753546867
Click to Call 917753546867

Hello city council personal if your system is a bit broken because it was saying that I'm calling
after 4 p.m. And it's 2:35 p.m. So you might want to fix your system cuz it sounds Carrabba's am
at the Jazz Fest. I'm calling to let you all know that because you have allowed people to ride the
scooters from bird scooter the for profit company all over the city. You must take down every
knows skateboarding sign where scooters are allowed. | am going to ride my skateboard on all
of those spots because GE towards our micro Mobility for me because bird scooters are not Ada
they're not 88 proved. They're not compliant with the APA. So | cannot write those scooters that
junk up our city and make our city look bad while you all have made any 5 Steps ride, which is
about $130,000 on our so good job making a profit making our city look bad and of blocking
sidewalks with this company's trash and On ethical know skateboarding laws while you're
allowing other citizens to ride these dangerous scooters much more dangerous in the State
Board in the same location where you have no skateboarding signs. So no skateboarding must
be removed from every centimeter of town because you want to be able to make money off of
this bird scooter company. So you cannot discriminate and a tax skateboarders because like |
said, | have a disability. | cannot ride the bird scooters. They are not Ada approved for sufficient
that a skateboard works for me because of my specific disability. So remove all the no
skateboarding signs and stop being so immature about skateboarding when you don't want to
make public transportation work for Citizens. You don't want to make the bus system better. So
you're doing Band-Aid stuff like this stupid bird scooter real business deal. We're used made
130000 or more and you've not regulated this company North controlled how they are trashing
of our city or illegally blocking sidewalks, which is a violation of my rights as a citizen if | am
blocked by those scooters, | am going to reset So, like | said, we move all the no skateboarding
signs and get with the program use the monies made off of bird to make the city better instead
of making your pockets fatter. How did the fat?

(Transcription with medium confidence)

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments is privileged and confidential
information intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you have received
this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone or e-mail, and then
please destroy all content contained within this communication from your files. Thank you.


tel:+1 917753546867

2954::Voice Message From: Cisco Unity Connection Messaging System (917755275111)

Donoma Unity <DonomaUnity@reno.gov>
Tue 3/12/2024 2:58 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

[I]J 1 attachments (390 KB)

VoiceMessage.wav;
Voice Message delivered by Donoma OneVoice

From: 917755275111
Click to Call 917755275111

I'm calling to complain about and hope that you can do something about the post office
moving the postal thing to Sacramento. If it was here in Nevada somewhere. It would be a
whole different story, but they're taking the whole shebang to California. They're storms.
There's all sorts of things quite a long distance traveling over to Ciara's is very difficult, and | do
not believe that my mail will be in better hands over there. You have good hands here good
Postal Service workers here, and it needs to stay here in Nevada not go to California, please. |
hope you can do something to change this. Thank you so much for your time.

(Transcription with medium confidence)

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments is privileged and confidential
information intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you have received
this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone or e-mail, and then
please destroy all content contained within this communication from your files. Thank you.


tel:+1 917755275111

2945::Voice Message From: Cisco Unity Connection Messaging System (917753342099)

Donoma Unity <DonomaUnity@reno.gov>
Tue 3/12/2024 1:54 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

mJ 1 attachments (1 MB)

VoiceMessage.wav;
Voice Message delivered by Donoma OneVoice

From: 917753342099
Click to Call 917753342099

Yeah, this is Susan Kerry. Net side locate your your worst nightmare. I've never found City group of people
as a city council, except for Jenny and Naomi those two should be the next mayor and place near mutton.
Why you're dissing franchise and I'm looking for a job and you're only requirement is that you're planning
or whatever but let their game. | have tried to reach your mother since Yahoo. She's human resources
person. She won't return my call cuz she knows why because | want to print it out it done with all the
former people that are on Wednesday little worse Lucy who's referring them to the job that Brad who is
gay. Is it rick? Who is gay is it? Devon who is whatever the hell he is. Like or maybe it's talking to Parker the
cook re re who's gay by the way, you want you and Paco boots have voted to keep $5,400 our Center when |
appeared to Nick city council meeting. I'm going to ask I'm going to bring it right to the public that you
will begin 5400 for your own cake lose another sneezing that you gotten away with you and Paco. Heard
nothing possibility that you should Advocate and the words once you get out now because more is going to
be filled about your contact with my friend and your friend. How all | know what?

(Transcription with medium confidence)

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments is privileged and confidential information intended
only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you have received this communication in error, please
notify the sender immediately by telephone or e-mail, and then please destroy all content contained within this
communication from your files. Thank you.


tel:+1 917753342099

2770::Voice Message From: Cisco Unity Connection Messaging System (917752873082)

Donoma Unity <DonomaUnity@reno.gov>
Thu 3/7/2024 9:57 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

[I]J 1 attachments (678 KB)

VoiceMessage.wav;
Voice Message delivered by Donoma OneVoice

From: 917752873082
Click to Call 917752873082

Hi, | want to let you guys know that | used to be royalty for the D Orleans family and I'm
supposed to give birth for Porsche child trafficking. | want to let you know that right here in
Reno, Nevada in Washoe County in the state of Nevada. On United States oil. I'm wondering if
y'all can handle the media coverage. If you get caught with a black Latin and they're raping girl
in Porsche child slavery within your jurisdiction. Her name is Courtney. Mini Davis, Jeanie Davis
and Alexandria Davis on 60 Kings Row. There in Porsche child slavery and they're black. Can you
handle the media coverage? If you got caught with a black girl in slavery in Reno? | guarantee
you it will be n***** getting. I'm just being fair. | live right across the street from you on the
calendar. | Could Walk On By and come on over talk to you on Vicky Carson. | hope you realize
that I'm completes. Are you have black girls and human slavery forgotten organs for the door
and family on United States oil in your city. | hope you can handle that. That would be worse in
George Floyd man, Brianna Taylor. I'm sorry, but there will not be a Reno, Nevada. | really hope
you all help me out with this. Thank you.

(Transcription with medium confidence)

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments is privileged and confidential
information intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you have received
this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone or e-mail, and then
please destroy all content contained within this communication from your files. Thank you.


tel:+1 917752873082

2731::Voice Message From: Cisco Unity Connection Messaging System (917753342099)

Donoma Unity <DonomaUnity@reno.gov>
Wed 3/6/2024 9:43 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

0l 1 attachments (542 KB)

VoiceMessage.wav;
Voice Message delivered by Donoma OneVoice

From: 917753342099
Click to Call 917753342099

Yes, my name is Victor Global. I'm calling in regards to the Walmart at 7th and McCarran in
North West Reno. It's concerning the sidewalk from the bus stop to the to the driveway of the
Walmart. I've called multiple times this year and in PV years about the cleaning the sidewalk, so
people getting off the bus or just using the sidewalks are having to like walk in the street in the
dryer in the Dr. Lane's because they can't get down the sidewalk. | even witnessed yesterday a
bus driver actually dropping a person in a wheelchair and sit at the bus stop dropping them off
at the driveway, which was you know, too so, they didn't have to deal down the lane of traffic.
And | keep calling, but nothing seems to ever get done. So I'm just leaving this message. My
name again is Victor gold. I'm at 705-787-7986. Thank you very much. Bye.

(Transcription with medium confidence)

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments is privileged and confidential
information intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you have received
this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone or e-mail, and then
please destroy all content contained within this communication from your files. Thank you.


tel:+1 917753342099




RENO CITY COUNCIL

PUBLIC COMMENT CARD

Thank you for participating. We know your time is valuable and we look
forward to hearing your comments, ideas and questions. The Mayor and
City Council request that all comments are expressed in a courteous
manner. Public comment is limited to three minutes each. Comments
should be addressed to the council as a whole, not an individual member.

NAME: €Y1\ BrOOkS

ADDRESS: 590~/ Lake St 4 §00 Renos
CONTACTPHONE: _773-335- 349
EMAIL; Vehe

If you are representing someone, other than yourself, please indicate whom:

CJWARD 1 CJWARD 2 COWARD 3 COWARD 4 I\Z(WARD 5
[JOTHER

DO YOU WISH TO SPEAK? YESIZ'NO ]
AGENDAITEM A Public Gomment

[JINFAVOR [IIN OPPOSITION [ANO POSITION STATED - CONCERNED

commENTs:  P55¢ civinetia’ Chapfer DL
Nentel  Disabil dies

[ PLEASE SIGN ME UP TO RECEIVE IMPORTANT NEWS AND INFORMATION
ABOUT THE CITY OF RENO BY E-MAIL.

WHEN COMPLETED, PLEASE RETURN TO THE CITY OF RENO CITY CLERK
THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION AND PARTICIPATION
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Thank you for participating. We know your time is valuable and we look
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Nile Wofo € Duery,
Good morning Maye+rSehieve, council members, staff, and fellow

citizens. I'm Bill Miller, Climateer and resident, here once again

representing the climate of our fair city.

First up, as always, is to acknowledge this council for taking
climate change seriously and to thank you for the many actions
you have taken. And second, to encourage you to do what you
are likely to do when item D-2 comes up for discussion, which will
be to accept the recommendations of the RTC for their 2025 plan.

This is all good, but as you are aware, nowhere near enough.

The global heating crisis is here, now, sitting right on top of us,
right here in Reno. We are experiencing a weirdly warm, record
setting winter, warmer than last winter, which was warmer than
the one before. So warm, in fact, I've left the hose attached to my
backyard faucet all winter and have been able to refill my birdbath
almost every morning. That should be terrifying. Yet we mostly go

about our lives worrying about other things.

Intellectually, we are caught in a paradox of our own making. With
the internet, we have access to virtually all the facts that have
been accumulated over millennia, yet millions are choosing

instead to believe absurd, fact-free conspiracy theories;



essentially choosing superstition over reality. One recent
superstition that lingers in spite of mountains of evidence to the
contrary is that all climate science is fraudulent. Even our own
governor has withdrawn Nevada from the Paris Climate Accords,

citing no actual evidence.

In truth, climate doesn’t care what we believe any more than
gravity. If | jump off the top of this building, | can believe | am
flying, but will crash into the sidewalk and die a very messy death.
Same if | am pushed—and although my experience of falling will
be different, the end will be the same. But if instead, by using my
rational brain, | walk away from the edge and slowly come down

the stairs, | will survive and be able to prosper.

But how to get billions of people to do that simultaneously is the
trick. Climateers is offering an idea: make it uplifting; make it fun.
We are hosting a Confab in April you will be hearing more about
to bring the climate-concerned community together and shift into

a higher level of engagement.

Meanwhile, Council, keep up the good work. Our lives depend on

it. Thanks for your time.



RENO GITY COUNGIL

PUBLIC COMMENT CARD

Thank you for participating. We know your time is valuable and we look
forward to hearing your comments, ideas and questions. The Mayor and
City Council request that all comments are expressed in a courteous
manner. Public comment is limited to three minutes each. Comments
should be addressed to the council as a whole, not an individual member.
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